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CANZ considers that the system needs strengthening. This Committee should identify the 

areas in which the system needs to be amended in order to accommodate non-staff 

personnel. While we appreciate the observations of the Secretary-General in response to 

recommendation 23 of the Panel, we believe these concerns can be appropriately 

addressed in adopting a 


